
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern:  
 
 
I am writing this letter on behalf of Andrew Gerber. I had the pleasure of working 
alongside Andrew for two years at Central Michigan University and cannot speak 
highly enough of the experience. During that time, I have found Andrew to be very 
professional and hardworking. Andrew is a rising videographer and we were very 
lucky to have him at Central Michigan.  
 
During his time at CMU, Andrew had helped capture the moments of our student-
athletes and their successes through video. I was able to work with Andrew during the 
women’s basketball run in the 2018 NCAA Tournament. Andrew created multiple hype 
videos, interviews, and captured behind the scenes footage. His videos helped engage 
with CMU fans on social media and brought nationwide attention to CMU women’s 
basketball.  His ability to go the extra mile and putting his assignments first set 
Andrew apart from the rest.  
 
I have no doubt in my mind that Andrew is destined for big things in his career. I give 
my full endorsement behind Andrew Gerber as he’s just beginning to scratch the 
surface of his abilities as a photographer. Andrew’s passion for what he does is 
inspiring to all those around him and he is truly a talented videographer.  
 
 If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me on Andrew’s behalf. Thank 
you for your time and consideration.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mary Walsh 
Assistant Director, Athletic Communications 
Central Michigan University 
(231) 350-0894 
walsh1me@cmich.edu 


